
 

 
 

 

July 26, 2021 
 
 
 

The Honorable Dave Somers 
County Executive 
3000 Rockefeller Ave. M/S 407 
Everett, WA 98201 

 
RE: Appointment to Board of Commissioners 

 
 

Dear Executive Somers: 
 

The Board of Commissioners of the Housing Authority of Snohomish County is made up of five citizens 
and one program participant, each appointed to serve a five-year staggered term.  This spring, 
Commissioner Kyoko Matsumoto Wright term limited from the board after serving three terms.  The 
commissioners formed a sub-committee to review interested commissioner candidates.  Two 
individuals completed the application process.  After reviewing applications, the sub-committee 
interviewed candidates and reported to the Board.  The Board has unanimously decided to send 
forward Garry Clark to fill the open Board of Commissioners position for the 2021-2026 term (ending 
on 3/14/2026).  Attached is Garry Clark’s completed nomination form and resume for consideration. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of Mr. Clark for appointment. If I can be of further assistance in      this 
process, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Duane Leonard 
Executive Director 


